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THIS IS AN EXTERNAL EMAIL

Dear Sir / Madam

With regard to the application for late night license by the University of Chicago Booth School of Business
(One Bartholomew Close), we strongly object.  Adjacent to the school is the Barts Square residential complex
as well as many other residential flats in the immediate vicinity.

Barts Square has over 200 flats, many of whose tenants and owners have families with young children, or are
mature students expecting a quiet residential environment for studying at night time.

We believe this will adversely affect the residential environment, in particular at a time when residents in the
City have raised concerns on law and order in the neighbourbood.

Vicary House (where we own one of the residential units) is immediately adjacent to the University of Chicago
Booth School of Business, and would be particularly impacted by a late night license.

Please consider the strong objections made by the residents, especially by residents, tenants and flat owners at
Barts Square (comprising Vicary House, Dominion House, Fenwick House, Levett Building, Underwood
Building Percival House, Askew Building, Abernethy House and Hogarth House).

regards
Grant Chum


